Mattersey and Mattersey Thorpe Neighbourhood Plan

Notes from the meeting on 29th November 2016

Chair
   :
Bob Kendall agreed to chair the meeting

Apologies   :
Martin Doughty

Notes from the last meeting were agreed.

Present  :     8 residents, 2 Parish Councillors, the Parish Clerk and guest Joelle Davies

Updates from Joelle Davies

Joelle has produced a brochure for the consultation event on December 3rd, it includes a map of the villages and potential building sites, forms for comments on the Vision and Objectives and forms for comments on sites.
Site BDC 22 has been added and BDC 23 will be added by the time of the event.

The brochure will be added to the Weebly site for comments. 

Adele and Joelle will provide boards to display information at the event

Joelle will provide 2 A3 maps of the sites.
Examples of low and high density housing will be shown

Landowners have been identified but they can’t be shown due to data protection issues.

Joelle will contact all the landowners

Joelle will come back in January to assess feedback from the event.

Tea, coffee, biscuits and mince pies to be offered at the event.

Updates

The grant has been revised following an invoice from Helen Metcalfe

Under 18 year olds questionnaire Tony would like email addresses for anyone who would like to complete a questionnaire that did not do one at Mattersey Primary School. To be collected at the event and a message to go into Idle Talk.
Housing needs assessment – info to be ready around Christmas.

Any other business  -  None

Date and Time of the next meeting  -  Tuesday December 13th 7pm ( This meeting will be a debrief session only from the event.)
